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Heller Statement on Anniversary of Supreme Court Ruling ObamaCare a Massive Tax
(Washington, D.C.) – Today marks the one-year anniversary of the Supreme Court of the United States declaring ObamaCare as a massive tax on the American people. U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement:
“One year after the Supreme Court declared ObamaCare a colossal tax on the middle class, Nevadans are still wary. Families and businesses across the Great State are already struggling in this current economic environment, and the President’s healthcare law is creating job-stifling uncertainty at a time when businesses are trying to get back on their feet,” said Senator Dean Heller.
“To make things worse, just last month we learned that the IRS, the very group tasked with implementing ObamaCare, was found to be deliberately targeting conservative groups. Nevadans are already concerned about government-run healthcare, so the fact that Congress could hand over even more power to an agency under intense scrutiny to enforce the health care law is deeply concerning.”
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